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Completion of Share Purchase Plan

Soil Sub Technologies Ltd (ASX: SOI) (“Soil Sub” or “Company”) advises that the Share
Purchase Plan (“SPP”) closed on 16 October raising $90,000.

Funds raised will be used to pay for expenses of the proposed acquisition of Pointerra Pty
Ltd.

Under the terms of the SPP, new shares will be issued at a price of $0.0008 without incurring
brokerage or other transaction costs.

SPP shares will be allotted on 23 October 2015 after all cheques have finally cleared and final
allocation of shares has been completed.

The Company expresses its appreciation to participating shareholders for their ongoing
support of the Company and the acquisition of Pointerra Pty Ltd.
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